Up to $25,000
ROBBERY OF A LETTER CARRIER

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the arrest
and conviction of the suspects who robbed a United States Postal Service Letter Carrier near the
intersection of E 25th Street and 8th Avenue in Paterson, NJ 07514.

The incident occurred on September 11, 2021, at approximately 5:30 P.M.

The vehicle pictured above was involved in the incident.

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS VEHICLE OR SUSPECTS YOURSELF

If you have any information about this vehicle or incident, please contact the:
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”)
Reference Case No. 3496367
All information will be kept strictly confidential.

WWW.USPIS.goVv 1-877-876-2455






